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From:
Sent: 14 June 2019 22:12
To: Local Plan
Subject: New build houses Winwick 

 
Hi,  
 
I’m just writing in relation to the proposed houses to be built in winwick in your local plan. 
I do think new build houses would be a good idea, as long as traffic and school places are looked at.  
However there are pylons and overhead wires leading directly through the field you are wanting to build in?  
There have been hundreds of studies worldwide which confirm that overhead wires such as the ones mentioned 
above can cause cancer. Its suggested in your local plan that these are to remain.  
Do you not think it would be better to re route these or remove them if possible? Many peoples health will be put at 
risk.  
 
Thanks  
 
AM Greaves  
 




